

telephone: 07599 236339

email: <a href="mailto:chairman@chnw.org.uk">chairman@chnw.org.uk</a>

## Dear Member

Canford Heath Neighbourhood Watch (CHNW) has to comply with the requirements of the General Data Protection Regulation 25 May 2018 (GDPR) and this statement briefly outlines our purpose in, and control of, the collection and retention of your personal data.

Canford Heath Neighbourhood Watch confirms that we will never share your personal data with any other third parties and we will only send you our own newsletters / notifications relating to CHNW activities. If you advise us that you no longer wish to receive notifications from us, then we confirm that your personal data will be permanently deleted. Your personal data will be held securely and will only be available to CHNW designated committee personnel for the purpose of communicating with you.

In order to continue to receive our newsletters / notifications, please tick the relevant box on the tear-off slip below, sign and print your name, and return it to me in the enclosed stamped and addressed envelope.

Please return this to me by 30th March. If I do not receive your authorisation I am afraid that CHNW will not be able to continue sending you newsletters.

Yours sincerely

David Darling
Chairman
Canford Heath Neighbourhood Watch
Enc. stamped addressed envelope

Q	
COMPLIANCE WITH TH	E GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATION 25 MAY 2018
I wish to continue	receiving CHNW notifications.
OR	
Please delete my p	personal details from your mailing list
	PLEASE TICK ONE BOX ONLY
NAME (PLEASE PRINT _	
ADDRESS-	
SIGNATURE	DATE